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New Holiday Tradition Begins in Downtown LaGrange, 
Candlelight Caroling at LaFayette Square 

 
LaGrange, Ga. December 19, 2019 – On Saturday, December 21st 

LaFayette Square will be the center of a new Christmas tradition, a 

place for community voices to come together to celebrate the 

Christmas season in song. 

A local citizen, Bob Goehring, brought the caroling idea to LaGrange 

after learning New Orleans has celebrated a similar event for over 40 

years. 

LaGrange’s event will take place on Saturday, December 21 at 5:00 pm. 

Songbooks and candles will be provided to the crowd on a first come, 

first served basis. Local choir directors will lead the community along as 

traditional Christmas carols and classic seasonal songs are sung. The 

event should last one hour.  

Members of the community are encouraged to bring their family and 

friends to sing along at this festive event. Everyone that loves to sing 

Christmas songs, including youth groups and church choirs are invited 

to attend.  



“It seems to be a perfect fit for our community. We hope that Caroling 

at LaFayette Square will become a beloved holiday tradition for 

LaGrange,” says Barbie Watts, Director of Promotions and Marketing 

for Downtown LaGrange Development Authority.  

For more information, contact Barbie Watts – 

barbiew@downtownlagrange.com 

Media Contact: Katie Mercer Van Schoor, City of LaGrange 

Marketing/Communications Manager, kvanschoor@lagrangega.org or 

(706) 883-2055  

To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 

www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at 

facebook.com/lagrangegagov, Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram 

at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega  

 

### 

 

mailto:barbiew@downtownlagrange.com
mailto:kvanschoor@lagrangega.org
http://www.lagrangega.org/

